
FREE SKATES 



October 21 - Pro-D Day for Teachers 
                    (No School)

October 31 - Halloween Extravaganza!

Week 6 Newsletter

UPCOMING EVENTS BOOK SUGGESTIONS
OF THE WEEK

Penguin and Pumpkin By Salina

Yoon
How many seeds in a pumpkin?

By Margaret McNamara and G.

Brian Kurtz

We have some skates and

helmets outside of the

office that we are no

longer in need of. 

Parents/Guardians are

welcome to come by, take

a look, and take what you

would like. 

The remaining items will be

donated at the end of the

month.

Thanks!

VOLUNTEER REQUEST!
THURSDAY HOT LUNCH PROGRAM

Many of our volunteers from last year have

students that no longer attend Highlands. As such,

we are in need of and looking for volunteers to help

support during our hot lunch program on

Thursday's this year. 

Without the support of volunteers this program

would not be able to run for our students. If you

would like to learn more about how you could help,
please reach out to Lindsey Hurt or any member of

our school PAC.  



Some of our kndergarten students took a
field trip to Wloka Farms in Creston. They
brought some pumpkins back with them
to use for math and science exploration.

PUMPKIN SEASON!



This week K-1 O'Grady learned about
descriptive words and textures during a
leaf exploration in our school courtyard.

THESE PHOTOS WILL "LEAF" 
YOU SMILING!





IMPORTANT DATES TO NOTE
FROM MRS. BAIN

Our Remembrance Day Assembly will be on

Thursday, November 10th at 11am. It is open to

family members to attend. The grade 6 students

will be leading a beautiful assembly and we look

forward to having many of you there to join

with us as we remember and honour together. 
Lest we forget. 

Our Christmas  Concert  this year will be on

Monday December 12th at the Key City Theatre.

Dress rehearsal will be in the afternoon and an

evening performance will follow. More information

will come from Mrs. Bain in November. 
All classes will be participating!

We will be continuing our Hallway of Heroes project to

honour our veterans and those who still serve to protect our

communities again this year. We would love for our families to

contribute to our Hallway of Heroes. If you have a family

member who has or is serving in the military, army, navy, or

police we would like to honour them this Remembrance Day.

Please print a picture of the individual, attach it to a sheet of

paper and include their name, relationship to your child, and

any information you would like to include regarding their

service. The pictures will be on display in our school. An

example was sent home this week on a red sheet of paper.  If

you have any questions regarding the Hallway of Heroes you

can reach out to Mrs. Bain at: lyndsey.bain@sd5.bc.ca 



LET'S GO OUTSIDE!


